NEETSIDE SURGERY

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

MEETING – MONDAY 8th DECEMBER AT 6.15pm

MINUTES

Present – Jonathan McConnell (Chair), Gemma Sampson,  Mike Wreford, Dr Dowling,  Melanie Chenoweth (Practice Manager)

Apologies – Sue Lamble

1. Minutes of previous meeting.

Dr Blundell, our new GP, has been here for 4 months now and seems to be settling in well.

Personal care plans – avoiding unplanned admissions to hospital.  We have done this and now going through and checking they are still up-to-date with patients and their families.

Flu clinics – have gone very well this year and we now only have about 20 left.  Up take has been good.

Friends and Family Test, this has now started.  We do have it on our website.  It was suggested to put this link on our facebook page and to make sure the website and facebook page are linked to each other as well.  Dr Dowling has also indicated that he would like to continue with our annual patient questionnaire as well, as we all find this very useful.  ACTION – MEL.
Online access – ordering of prescriptions, making appointments etc.  Microtest now have a second version so Melanie will ask them to install.  ACTION – MEL.
2. John Goacher 

John has now moved away from Bude and has sent us a letter.  Mike will respond to his letter thanking for his participation over the last couple of years in the PPG.

3. New members of the PPG

To contact the 6th form and see if there any students there thinking of becoming doctors later on in life, who may be interested in attending our meetings.  ACTION – JONATHAN
4. New staff members

Linda Goacher who has been working here for 7.5 years has decided to move back to her roots in Dorset.  Linda left on the 5th December and will be sadly missed.  On 15th December we have a new receptionist/secretary starting – Jen Rickett-Gregory.  We also have a new GP trainee starting at the beginning of February, Michelle is a ST2, so this will be her first time in general practice.  Michelle will be here until August.  Then we will be having a ST3 for 12 months.

5. Following on from our recent newsletter we have had several patients “like” us on facebook.  

The surgery need to keep this updated.  Also the PPG members would really like to have photographs of each of the team.  The surgery have tried to do this before but it has been difficult to get everyone together, but  perhaps having individual phots instead would be better anyway.  ACTION – MELANIE & DR DOWLING
